
  

June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers          
 
Reminder: Meet Your Child’s Teacher 
 
During the week beginning Monday 14th July, there is an opportunity to meet your child’s new 
teacher, find out key information about the year and learn about the fantastic curriculum we offer 
and how you can help us to support your children’s learning. 
 
Dates and time are as follows: 
 

➢ Year 4 at 9.00am on Monday 14th July (current Year 3 parents meet Year 4 teachers) 
➢ Year 6 at 2.45pm on Monday 14th July (current Year 5 parents meet Year 6 teachers) 
➢ Year 1 at 9.00am on Tuesday 15th July (current Reception parents meet Year 1 teachers) 
➢ Year 2 at 2.45pm on Tuesday 15th July (current Year 1 parents meet Year 2 teachers) 
➢ Year 5 at 9.00am on Thursday 17th July (current Year 4 parents meet Year 5 teachers) 
➢ Year 3 at 2.45pm on Thursday 17th July (current Year 2 parents meet Year 3 teachers) 

 
For morning meetings, please wait on the main playground and staff will bring you into school.   
 
For afternoon meetings, please come to the main school office and staff will open the gates and bring 
you across the playground and into school. 
 
Please do your very best to attend these short meetings so we can  work in partnership to support 
your child. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs R Keen 
Head Teacher  
 
 

 

This letter is available in Punjabi & 
Urdu on the Parents/Letters Home 
section of the school website. 


